
 
 
FROM THE KITCHEN MANAGER 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Hope Lutheran’s lunch will have new menus for our students this year.  Our goal is to provide a variety of 
nutritious food that the children will enjoy. 
 
We want to encourage all the children to try the new foods being offered for hot lunch.  By eating hot lunch 
they may discover that they enjoy more food than they originally thought!  Our hope is that we have 70-75% 
of our student population buying lunch each day. 
 

Also, starting the first Wednesday in September all children will have the option of buying ICE CREAM as an 
extra at lunch on Wednesdays, whether they buy hot lunch or bring lunch from home.  The cost will be $0.65 
per student and the cost will be added to your lunch bill.  

I am eager to serve your children and any comments or suggestions will be greatly appreciated! 
 
Thank You for your participation this year! 
 
 
Dea Sorensen 
Kitchen Manager 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Please sign and return to the school office.  
 
I give permission for my child to buy ice cream on Wednesdays for the amount $0.65 and I understand that it 
will be added to my lunch account.  If I do not want my child to have ice cream on a particular Wednesday, I 
am responsible for communicating with my child’s teacher.  
 
_____ Yes, I grant permission for my child to buy ice cream. 
 
_____ No, I do not grant permission for my child to buy ice cream.  
 
 
Student’s Name (Print) _________________________________ Grade _________________ 
 
Parent’s Signature ____________________________________ Date __________________ 
 
*Note – One form per student 
 

 


